
  
CORRIGENDUM 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF DATA WAREHOUSE SOLUTION 
IMPLEMENTATION FIRMS  

 
 
This is with reference to the advertisement for pre-qualification of Data Warehouse Solution 
Implementation Firms published in newspapers on June 27, 2012. 
 
1. Dates/Timelines have been extended as per following schedule. 

 
Activity Timeline 

Submission of Applications for pre-qualification along 
with all relevant documents, forms, brochure’s etc. to 
the address mentioned below. 

August  01, 2012 
(1:00 p.m.) 

 
2. Project title will now be read as “Enterprise-wide Data Warehouse Solution on Turnkey 

Basis”. 
 
NBP reserves the right to cancel this Invitation and pre-qualification process at any stage. This 
advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
 
Head IT Procurement Wing, 
Information Technology Division,  
National Bank of Pakistan, 
6th Floor, Jubilee Insurance House, I.I.Chundrigar Road, Karachi 
(021) 99213198, 99212214, 99212100-50 Ext-2509    
 
 

  


